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Homework Habitat has begun.    

There will be two sites in the Media Center; one is for homework at the tables and the other at the 

computers. 

Rules of Homework Habitat: 

 Sign-up for computers or tables in the Media Center each morning 

 Your homework is your pass to enter.  You are expected to work on homework during the 

time allotted.  A teacher will be available to assist you. 

 3:00 bus passes will be distributed at the end of each session.   

 You are expected to report to your Homework Habitat site by 2:20.  Don’t be late! 

 Snacks are permitted at the tables, but not at the computer sites.   

 Students must remain in Homework Habitat for the entire session.   

 
Are you looking for an after school activity that incorporates your need for leadership and service opportunities? 

Involves meeting new friends around the state of New Jersey?   Deals with careers in food, fashion, children, and 

leadership?  Come to FCCLA (Family, Careers and Community Leaders of America) on Tuesday September 15 - room E-3 

- 2:20 until 3:00.  Learn about the organization and how you fit into it!  If you are interested, but cannot make the 

meeting, see Mrs. Stinson, E-3. 

 
The Walk Fit Club will be meeting in B-7 with Mrs. Line this Thursday, September 17, 

from 2:15 until 3:00.  If you are interested in joining our club, please come. 
 

Attention all 8th grade STYLE students:  Mandatory meeting after school Friday 

September 18th room E-4. 

 
Attention current 8th grade Student Council members:  If you are able to help out at Back-

to-School Night, please stop by to see Mrs. Manna sometime before Thursday in homeroom 

for details.  

 

Lost & Found:  A pair of glasses was found in “C” hall on Friday.  Come to the main office to 

claim. 

 

What will you do to choose “kind” today?? 
 


